
Jan 20th 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater, 
 
My apologies for being so very tardy in thanking you for your time and ability on 
behalf of Bryn Mawr. We certainly enjoyed having you here – and I have been 
“playing” with the idea of freedom of thought in free societies ever since. 
 
I too enjoyed the luncheon while Mr. Nef and am only sorry we went able to dig a 
bit deeper into some of the ideas [exponided?]. 
 
It is fun to throw out ideas and see how the others react! 
 
Thank you again for your visit – and your encouraging letter I have not given up the 
plight of the housebound suburban woman. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 
Mrs. W.H. Odell Jr. 
1086 Lake Road 
Lake Forest, 
Ill. 
 
 
Mr. John Nef 
5650 S. Dorchester 
Chicago, Ill. 
 
 
 

 


